
Brompton Heights  

MARCH 2023 

 

 

 In this issue 

 

1). Happenings at     

      Brompton          

                       

2). Letter from the  

      Administrator 

     Resident of the month                  

       Peak performer  

 

3). Poem by Resident 

      News you can use 

      Birthdays  

 

4). Management team 

 

 

Brompton Heights, Inc. 

275 Brompton Road 

Williamsville, NY, 14221 

(716) 634-5734  www.bromptonheights.com  

 

 

 

 

 



A letter from the desk of Administration 

 

 

 

Resident of the month  

 

Peak Performer of the month 

 

 

       Carlos Robinson is our Peak Performer for March     

     

        Carlos is a PCA who loves making a difference in our resident’s 

lives. After graduating high school in Marshall, Michigan in 2017, he 

relocated to Buffalo and came to Brompton in May 2022. One of       

Carlos’s favorite quotes is: 

 “Life doesn’t matter when there’s no purpose to it. Be the difference.” 

Thank you Carlos for making a difference in our residents lives! 

                              Congratulations! 
 

  Gail Hamilton is our Resident of the Month for March 
 
 

    Gail was born and raised in Kenmore and graduated from Kenmore 
West. She went to Potsdam for two years and then graduated from the 
University of Buffalo with a degree in Social Work. Gail worked for   
social services for five years and then got into the real estate          
business. She married, had two sons and three grandchildren. Some of 
Gail’s hobbies are reading, traveling the world, card playing and       
always spending time with family and friends. Gail also leads our     
pinochle card playing club here at Brompton Heights. 
 

                                   Congratulations  ! 

 

Greetings to All -  

I have to say that the weather events this winter have been one of the most unusual in recent history – a major snowstorm, a blizzard and 

an ice storm!  Third time’s a charm definitely doesn’t apply here. 

We are seeing Covid-19 restrictions being lifted in our community, however, please be aware that we are a health care facility under     

regulation of the New York State Health Department and still require masks and health screenings prior to entry.  

As always, please continue to reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns about any of the goings-on here at Brompton Heights, 

we will respond in kind.  It is our goal to maintain open lines of communication with you and your loved ones.  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day and Think Spring!  

 

Brian Reader 

Administrator 

 



Residents  

Residents 
 

 

 

Rose Roll                                        3/6 

Larry Winkelsas                           3/14 

Pauline Fischer                            3/21 

Marshall Lipman                         3/23 

Helen Jarell                                  3/30 

Roy Eigenmann                           3/30 

Diane Jaramillo                           3/31 

 

 

News You Can Use 

Happy Birthday to everyone born in March 

Co-Workers 
 

 

Kenneth Edwards                       3/2 

William Noller                             3/5 

Gerald Stern                                3/7 

Brandon Betances                      3/9 

John Szymkowiak                      3/10 

Diane Ouattara                           3/20 

Nelliesha Hilliard                       3/21 

Alexander Davis                         3/22 

Angel Thompson                        3/22 

Alijah Morris                              3/26 

Leticia Joseph                            3/27 

Heidi Burden                              3/30 

 

 

• Ice cream parlor is open everyday,  2:15 - 3pm. 

• Any donations for our Dollar sale in April would be gratefully accepted and appreciated. 

 

• Morning exercise at 10am in the rec room is a great way to start your day! 

 

• Pinochle players meet at 1pm daily                  

 

• Sundry cart is available in Recreation to purchase personal care items and snacks.  

 

 



 

Management Team 

 
Administrator 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

 
Assistant Administrator/Case Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 
Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 
Director of Personal Care 

Tamara Robinson 

Trobinson@bromptonheights.com 

 
Asst. Director of Personal Care 

 
Recreation 

Recreation@bromptonheights.com 

 

Sales & Marketing Director 

Stefaniee Oneil 

Soneil@bromptonheights.com 

 
Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 
Maintenance Director 

John Szymkowiak 

Jszymkowiak@bromptonheights.com 

 
Housekeeping/Laundry  

Brandon Betances 

bbetances@bromptonheights.com 
 

 

 

 

                


